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Stakeholder event, semester 6, Working on Cross-Regional Synergies: 

Exploring the Circular Plastics 

During the fifth and sixth semester, CCDRC, HWWI, Frslàn and Advisory Partner Veltha 

worked on the exploration of cross-regional synergies in the Plastics sector, with the aim of 

highlighting interregional opportunities for cooperation among local stakeholders in 

promoting the transition towad a circular economy in plastics.  

Following the methodology developed by REPLACE project, the exploration of cross-

regional synergies in key sectors within the partnership is structured through the 

organization of several meetings, with a significant contribution of stakeholders coming from 

the different regions and active in the sector, with the aim of discussing potentials and 

capabilities for circular economy in the plastics filed. 

The online stakeholder meeting took place on February 8th, with 8 participants representing 

the plastics sector. 

 

The meeting served to prepare the follow-up event with the participation of interregional 

actors. The main objective was the identification of the characteristics and the needs of the 

plastics stakeholders in Fryslàn, to highlight possible areas of cooperation with stakeholders 

in Centro region and in Hamburg. 


